From: Park Board GM"s Office

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB LT (Leadership Team) - DL; Cook, Eva
Subject: 9 0"Clock Gun - Update

Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 4:53:00 PM

Dear Commissioners,

This email is to update you on the 9 O’Clock Gun. Following delays in shipping due to
adverse weather and challenges with stockpiling due to Federal regulations, as noted in our
previous update, we are pleased to report that the black powder for the 9 O’Clock Gun has
now arrived in Vancouver.

The gun will fire as of tonight.

Though we hope not to encounter further delays with shipping, we will keep you updated as
we navigate these ongoing challenges to keep the gun firing every night.

Thank you,
Donnie Rosa

Donnie Rosa| General Manager
Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue

t. 604.257.8448| donnie.rosa@vancouver.ca
pronouns: they/them & she/hers

I am thankful to live, work, and play on the unceded, ancestral territories of the xX*mabk“ayam
(Musqueam), SkwxwUi7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata?t / selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) nations.

The Park Board’s Mission is to provide, preserve, and advocate for parks and recreation services to benefit all people,

communities, and the environment.
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